
 09.03.18                             Diamond Class                          

Our learning :  

PE  

We have been enjoying our rugby with professional coach Rhi Parker.  Despite the cold weather last 

week, ,we went out ( all wrapped up ) to learn new skills.  These sessions will be continuing over the 

coming weeks. 

 

            
 

 

DT  

We have been working very hard on the construction of our bridges.  After researching different 

designs, structures and the best materials to use,  we planned what our own structures would be like. 

This week we finally got to constructing them and hope to test for strength and stability in our next 

lessons.   

 

   
 

Reminders: 

Please remember to practise times tables and read daily ( our reading challenge is still running). 

 

                                                                              Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


